
To: Ingrid Svelnis 
Subject: letter of support

Hi Ingrid,
I hope this email finds you well and enjoying the spring weather!

Ingrid, in the past, Brock Township has provided a letter of support for a funding request that we
submitted to Ontario Health/Central East LHIN.  That request did not gain any traction at the time.
Ontario Health has put out an expression of interest for new and expanded Community Health
Centres.  We are submitting an expression of interest to expand our centre and its capacity  to serve
the rural population of Brock Township.
We are asking for one physician, 2 Nurse Practitioners and various other support staff. (Social
Worker, System Navigator, Registered Practical Nurses etc.) It is our intent to be able to provide
phlebotomy (blood work) services for the community at large as well.  Given the supportive housing
project and the new developments this funding would give the community much needed support.

I have attached the letters from the past for your review.  The new proposal is larger than the past
proposal.

Please let me know your thoughts and give me a call if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Janet

Janet McPherson
Executive Director,
720 Simcoe Street, Beaverton, ON


